
 

 

 

Traffic Records Check 

CWPEP applicants who are residents of Oklahoma are required 

to submit an Oklahoma traffic records check with their 

application. These can be obtained at the Department of Public 

Safety (NE 36th & Martin Luther King Blvd., Oklahoma City), or 

at any Oklahoma tag agency. Please have your driver’s license 

with you for identification. 

 

The cost is $25.00. Payment must be made in cash to Oklahoma 

tag agencies. The DPS will accept  cash, a personal check, 

money order or cashiers check payable to the Oklahoma Dept. 

of Public Safety. 

 

CWPEP applicants from out of state are required to submit a 

traffic records check from their state of residence. 


